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Dear parents and carers,  

 

We hope that you had a wonderful, restful summer break and welcome back to a new school 
year.   

 

Red Area’s Enquiry this term is ‘What is my hat made of?’.  During this Enquiry, the children 
will be Scientists and Engineers. They will learn about the properties and uses of materials 
and explore an engineer’s design process, before designing and creating a new hat.   

 

To begin our new Enquiry, we will be having a ‘Mad Hatter’s Tea Party’ event on Friday 13th 
September 2024.  We would like to invite the children to come to school wearing an 
interesting hat – the more unusual the better! Your child may wish to come to school 
wearing a builder’s hat, an astronaut’s hat, a crown or any other type of hat that you have at 
home.  They could even make a hat to wear to school.  Please ensure your child wears their 
usual school uniform and that any hats are clearly labelled.   

 

We’re also looking for visitors who wear a hat that helps them do their job (for example a 
chef or a builder).  If you know of someone who may wish to share their job and hat with 
Red Area children then we’d love to hear from you – Please get in touch with your child’s 
class teacher.  

 

Many thanks,  

Red Area team. 
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